PIC: Notice of postponing the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019

On 18 Apr 2019, PC3 Investment Joint Stock Company announced Notice of postponing the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019 as follows:
1. Because currently, PC3 Investment Joint Stock Company is waiting for the direction from Central Power Corporation on some contents being voted at the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019, Board of Directors decided to postpone the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019 of PC3 Investment Joint Stock Company as announced before. Meeting time of the meeting will be approved and announced to shareholders later

2. General Manager and Chiefs of related functional departments of the Company are responsible for the enforcement of this decision
